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Subject:
Attachments: .eml

(1).eml

Marcia,

 
Attached are the vetted and recommended replacements for Regions I and II for the BOC.  You, Chuck (as incoming Board Chair), Neil 
and I have a second conference call tomorrow afternoon to discuss these, but I wanted to let you know what Fred had come up with.

 
I look forward to talking to you tomorrow.

 
Best regards,
Patrice
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